
IN THE SUPREME COURT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE 

 

REGISTRAR’S CIRCULAR NO. 2 OF 2023 

 

NEW WEB ADDRESSES FOR THE SUPREME COURT PRACTICE DIRECTIONS 

2021 AND THE SUPREME COURT PRACTICE DIRECTIONS 2013 

 

 The Supreme Court Practice Directions 2021 and the Supreme Court Practice 

Directions 2013 will have new web addresses (also called Uniform Resource Locators or 

URLs) with effect from 24 July 2023.  The details of the existing and new web addresses are 

set out in the following table: 

Practice Directions Existing Web Address New Web Address 

Supreme Court 

Practice Directions 

2021 
 

https://epd-supcourt-

2021.opendoc.gov.sg/ 

https://epd2021-

supremecourt.judiciary.gov.sg/ 

Supreme Court 
Practice Directions 

2013 
 

https://epd.supremecourt.gov.sg/ https://epd2013-
supremecourt.judiciary.gov.sg/ 

 

2 Any user of the Supreme Court Practice Directions 2021 or the Supreme Court Practice 

Directions 2013, who before 24 July 2023 accesses those Practice Directions through a web 

browser or web link that refers to the existing web address of those Practice Directions, must 

update that web browser or web link to refer to the new web address of those Practice 

Directions, in order to continue accessing those Practice Directions from that web browser or 

web link on and after 24 July 2023. 

 

Dated this 17th day of July 2023. 

 

 
TAN BOON HENG 
REGISTRAR 

SUPREME COURT 


